COLUMBIA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

NOTICE OF MEETING

Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the COLUMBIA ECONOMIC
DEVELOPMENT CORPORATIONS EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE will not be meeting in-person.
In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 202.1, the Wednesday, June 17, 2020
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE meeting will be held at 8:30 am via conference call, (CALL IN
NUMBER 1-800-245-9874 ACCESS NUMBER 3180900) and will be recorded with a transcript
provided at a later date. The public will have an opportunity to hear the meeting live and provide
comments. Comments can also be provided via email before and during the meeting to
mtucker@columbiaedc.com.

Dated: June 10, 2020

Sarah Sterling

Secretary

Columbia Economic Development Corporation



